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Two new contracts from the Swedish 
Transport Administration 

 
ÅF have won two new contracts from the Swedish Transport Administration. 
The contracts relate to project planning for the E14 motorway between 
Sundsvall and Stöde, and project planning of a triangular junction in Maland 
and improvements to the Tunadal railway line, for a combined value of  
SEK 37 million.  

The E14 order covers project planning of four roads and tender request 
documentation. The second order includes railway plans and system 
documentation for a triangular junction in Maland and the Tunadal railway, as 
well as tender request documentation.  

“ÅF has been focusing on growing the business within infrastructure planning 
in Norrland for over a year, and we now have over 60 consultants in Umeå, 
Luleå and Sundsvall, who have successfully established themselves on the 
market,” says Mats Påhlsson, President Infrastructure Division. 
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ÅF is an engineering and consulting company for the energy, industrial and infrastructure 
markets, creating progress for our clients since 1895. By connecting technologies we provide 
profitable, innovative and sustainable solutions to shape the future and improve people's lives. 
Building on our strong base in Europe, our business and clients are found all over the world. 
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